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 NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST
New Park Primary Academy
Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF
Telephone 01423/503011 
E-mail:  admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Mr. R Mold


                 

14th June 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to inform you that we have planned a family day out on Saturday 7th July 2018 to Saltburn-by-the-Sea.

The coach will pick up from the AFC Harrogate at 9.00am and be at school for 9.15am for the second pick up. We will be leaving Saltburn at 4.00pm and should be back in Harrogate by 5.30pm.

The cost per person is £5 but if your child is registered for Free School Meals they can attend for free. Siblings and other family members are also welcome. Under 2s are free and all children must be accompanied by a parent/carer.  

Families are free to spend the day in Saltburn as they wish but need to ensure they are back at the coach for 3.45pm, ready for a 4pm departure.

Please return the attached slip, indicating how many members are in your group, no later than Friday 22nd June 2018. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Payment will be requested once final numbers are confirmed.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


We would like to attend the Family Outing to Saltburn-by-the-Sea on Saturday 7th July 2018.

	Number and names of children/adults attending:

	













I will need / will not need the coach to pick up from Penny Pot AFC.

Signed: ___________________________
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